
Bolinas Stinson Resource Recovery Report 

 

General Operations 
The greenwaste Grind occurred on July 25th (thank you to Anvil builders for their assistance in 
getting the grinder to Bolinas) 

West Marin Compost removed 500 yards of ground material so that the site could accept material 
coming in from fire fuel reduction projects. 

Marin Wildfire Prevention Authority conducted a Community Green Waste Drop Off Day on August 
1st. 

Joe and Greg have been moving material and managing the compost piles. 

The County of Marin Environmental Health conducted their quarterly Compostable Materials 
Handling Operation and Facility inspection on August 6th. Pleased to report that the site passed 
inspection. 

Management Discussions 

The BCPUD met with George and Isaac from the Bolinas Fire Department on August 28th to discuss 
ongoing management of the RRP site with some main points being discussed: 

• Daily site management needs – additional support for the current RRP employees 
• Continued financial discussions – reaching out to Stinson Fire and Water for funds to 

help run the site, closing site more days, drop-off rates 
• Equipment – loader needs repair, old loader and tractor need to be removed. 
• Compost – what to do with surplus of compost. Looking into locations that will take the 

compost. 

Meetings  

It was decided to first get our arms around the general operations of the site and get a plan in place 
and then convene a committee meeting with interested parties.  Georgia, Belle, George and Isaac 
plan to meet with Jeff Creque and Joe Bracco on September 24th to continue discussions primarily 
related to the material on site. 


